# Attendance Incentive Summary Form 2017-2018

School: Rupert Elementary Amount Received: \$500

Please list what the incentive money was used for (be specific): We purchased smaller items such as outside grass games, pencils, pens, candy, slinky, bubbles, card games, etc.
Please list how this increased/helped attendance (be specific): Students worked hard to be to school
so that they could be entered for the drawing. Attendance in classrooms increased where several classes had perfect attendance each week. October's missing attendance averaged 152 students for the week. In April, the average students absent for the week was 110.
Completed by: Angela Davidson
Date: 6/13/2018

### Total Learning Center

#### HOME OF THE HAWKS

310 10th Street, Rupert, ID 83350 - Phone: 208-436-4727 - Fax: 208-436-6593

June 8, 2018

Dr. Cox and School Board;

The Total Learning Center/Mt. Harrison Jr. High implemented nine activities in connection with the funds we were provided to increase attendance. There were three activities each of the three trimesters. Eligibility to attend the activities were based on attendance as follows: If a student missed one day in the first 27 days of school they could go to the Rupert Pool. If they had missed two days or less, they could attend the Halloween party after 44 days of school. If they missed three days or less in the first trimester, they were eligible to attend a Thanksgiving themed celebration. This pattern was repeated all three trimesters exactly as the first trimester. Students went to the Century Cinemas, had a cookie and ice cream social, bowling, field day, and visited "Outer Limits" laser tag in Pocatello using the funds to provide transportation to the activities listed.

Attendance data shows the following:

The TLC/Mt. Harrison Jr. High received \$500.00 for incentives.

#### **TLC Elementary Attendance Percentages**

1st trimester: 94.9 2nd trimester: 90.9 3rd trimester: 92.1

#### Mt. Harrison Jr. High Attendance Percentages

1st trimester: 92.14 2nd trimester: 90.28 3rd trimester: 89.76

We appreciate the funds provided, and feel like the funds helped to prevent a larger drop in attendance otherwise.

Sincerely,

Dyann Blood



# Attendance Incentive Summary Form 2017-2018

School: East	Amount Received:	1,500
Please list what the incentive money was used for (be specific)	0	
same way as last year.	Attendance	was
tracked and data was shared		
each week, Students were		
grades, and attendance. The		
recieved either a pizza part		
Please list how this increased/helped attendance (be specific):	Our attende	ance went
down, especially in 6th and 17	th grade. The	make-up
time procedures we established		
Once that went away, we		
of students missing more		
trimester skyrocket, I believ	e our attend	lance would
have been worse without the	e attendance	incentive
trimester skyrocket, I believe have been worse without the money, but now we have very	y little accom	entability.
Completed by: Bryan McKninney		
Date: 6/13/18		

# Attendance Incentive Summary Form 2017-2018

School: West Minico Amount Received: \$1800

# Attendance Incentive Summary Form 2017-2018

School: Minico High School

Amount Received:\$2,500
Please list what the incentive money was used for (be specific):
Minico High School implemented an attendance incentive program this school year. The program consisted of: 1. Once per month, students with 6 or less absences and 3 or less tardies were given an hour long lunch. 2. Once per month, students with 3 or less absences and 3 or less tardies were eligible for a drawing for (3) \$25 Amazon Gift Cards per grade level.
In addition, we also recognized our teachers with perfect attendance each month with a (\$25) gift card that we purchased with money earned from our staff vending machine.
Please list how this increased/helped attendance (be specific):
The attendance incentive program was successful and attendance at Minico was above the state requirement for most of the year. Students were excited to receive the gift cards and we received positive feedback from students as well as parents. We respectfully request the funding from the district to continue again
Completed by: Suzette F. Miller /Josh Aston
Date: 6/11/2018